Public Health and Other Legislation (Further Extension

of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2021 Submission No 236
From: Willem Roozendaal

Sent: Saturday, 3 July 2021 7:48 AM

To: Economics and Governance Committee

Subject: Objection against extending the state of emergency

Hello,

I am writing to express my objection against the proposed extension to the ‘public health emergency’.

So far Australia has managed to avoid a mass outbreak of Covid 19 and whether this is due to any lockdown
measures is debatable. The severity of this virus is also debatable, there are many reports of falsified reporting on
Covid related deaths - the majority of people dying already severely unwell or elderly.

Funnily enough we don’t hear much any more about the number of people dying from the flu, another such virus..
The most debatable topic though is the rollout of untested ‘vaccines’. This will have unknown long term problems
for all those who take these vaccines. These new powers in the ‘public health emergency’ giving these untested

drugs and the drug companies making billions of dollars free reign.

| am strongly against this thinly veiled attempt to diminish our freedoms and impose greater control over the
population.

We need to ‘learn to live’ with Covid 19 and all its variants. The latest advice is watch out for symptoms similar to
the normal cold. Ha! This is just another virus, what we need as a society is a focus on healthy living and hygiene, so
we can use our immune systems to fight off viruses as it is designed to do.

Kind regards,

Willem Roozendaal
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